
 

Salisbury ZBA Meeting, 6/9/22 
 

Town of Salisbury, NH 

Zoning Board of Adjustment 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Approved Meeting Minutes 

June 9, 2022 
 

Board Members Present: 

 John Bentley    ZBA Chair    Present 

 David Kelly    ZBA Vice-Chair   Present 

 Loretta Razin    ZBA Member    Present 

 Gary Williams    ZBA Member    Absent 

 Trisha Thompson   ZBA Member    Absent 

 Vacant     ZBA – Alternate  

 Vacant     ZBA – Alternate  

 Vacant     ZBA – Alternate  

 Vacant     ZBA – Alternate  

 Vacant     ZBA – Alternate     

April Rollins    ZBA Assistant    Absent 

 Jennifer King    ZBA Recording Secretary  Present 

 

Members of the Public: 

 Eric Maxwell 

 

Zoom Attendees: None. 

David Kelly called the meeting of the Salisbury Zoning Board of Adjustment to order at 7:02 

p.m. 

 

Election of Officers 

David Kelly nominated John Bentley as Chair, Loretta Razin seconded the nomination 

which passed successfully.  

 

Loretta Razin nominated David Kelly as Vice-Chair.  John Bentley seconded the 

nomination which passed successfully.  

 

Approval of Minutes 

Loretta Razin motioned to approve the minutes from April 14, 2022 John Bentley 

seconded the motion and the motion passed unanimously (Kelly abstained).  

 

Review of ZBA Alternate Applicant 

The Zoning Board reviewed the request and qualifications of Eric Maxwell, who applied 

to become an alternate on the Board.   
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Vice-Chair Kelly motioned that they accept Eric Maxwell as an alternate member. 

Loretta Razin seconded the motion for discussion:   

Eric Maxwell told the Board that he recently moved to Salisbury and he has a 

desire to become more intimately involved in his town and to meet people. He has 

moved a lot and lived in large cities. Prior to living in Ireland, he lived in Los 

Angeles and other areas on the West Coast. Now that he is a resident, he has an 

interest to contribute in ways he hasn’t been able to in the past.   

 

Chair Bentley asked how long he’s lived in town, wondering about residency 

requirements.  Eric Maxwell said that he has lived here for almost two weeks, 

adding that he did speak to Town Administrator Rollins who had suggested that 

he approach the Zoning Board as an alternate as a way to get started. Chair 

Bentley said they can follow up with April on this just to be sure.   

 

 Motion accepted pending residency.   

 

Adjournment 

Vice-Chair Kelly motioned to adjourn the meeting.  Loretta Razin seconded the motion 

and the Board adjourned at 7:14 p.m.   

  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

Jennifer L. King 

Recording Secretary 


